## **KILMAINE PRIMARY SCHOOL**



Acting Principal: R Sinnamon, BSc, PGCE, MSc

4 September 2019

**Dear Parent** 

## SCHOOL CAR PARKING & ONE WAY SYSTEM

I politely request that all motorists refrain from parking in the staff car park, on zig-zags, **yellow lines both inside and outside the school** and zebra crossings where children feel it is safe to cross.

In a further attempt to ease congestion and <u>keep our children safe</u> I would ask that you observe the voluntary one-way system when entering and exiting as follows:

- 1. Approach the school from the Silverbirch Road end and exit along Lyndale Drive to Fernmore Avenue.
- 2. Park on the school side of Lyndale Drive only.
- 3. Do not obstruct the entrance or exit gates.

I would also ask that you be considerate to all of our neighbours when parking outside the school grounds and that you do not obstruct driveways.

## PARKING AT SILVERBIRCH MEDICAL PRACTICE

The Silverbirch Medical Practice has requested that parents from the school refrain from parking on their premises. The Practice carpark is only to be used by patients and staff working at the medical practice.

The school has always enjoyed and benefitted from good relations with our neighbours in Silverbirch Medical Practice and I would ask that we would be considerate in this regard.

Yours sincerely

R Sinnamon Acting Principal

RS/JN